
Good morning, 
 
I hope this email finds you well, I have attached a holiday care form for the 
Easter holidays and the Inset day on the 17th of April. 
 
Parents open evening will take place on Thursday 20th of April 6.00pm to 
7.30pm this will give you a chance to speak to your child's Key person. If 
you can't make this date, please let me know and I can arrange a time that 
suits both you and your child's key person .  
Just a reminder we operate an open door policy, If you have any concerns 
or just need a quick chat please don't hesitate to contact myself or you 
child's Key person. 
 
I have also attached a Nursery Education Grant funding for all those 
children claiming 15 or 30 hours , if your child was 3 before the 31st March 
and you want to claim the 30 hours you will need to complete the relevant 
paper work  by 31st March 2023. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Denise Bowes 
 


